
Minutes 
Farmington High School Building Committee 

Communications Subcommittee 
O&G Construction Trailer/ZOOM Webinar 

May 15, 2024 
4:00 P.M. 

Attendees: 
Ira Yellen 

Kat Krajewski 
Kathy Greider 

Russ Crist 
Meg Guerrera 

Wendy Ku 
Beth Kintner 

Devon Aldave 

Nelson Reis 
 

A. Call to Order. 
The meeting was called to order at 4:03 P.M. 

 
B. Minutes. 

1) To approve the attached minutes from the April 17, 2024, 
meeting. 

Upon a motion made and seconded (Kintner/Guerrera) it was 
unanimously VOTED: to approve the April 17, 2024, minutes.  

 
C. To discuss the FHS Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.   

The subcommittee discussed the FHS Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.  After 
further consideration, it was determined that August 26th (the night 

before the first day of school) would be the date to hold the Ribbon 

Cutting Ceremony and Open House.  This will allow for more residents 
and dignitaries to attend the ceremony and get a first look at the new 

High School. 
 

A save the date postcard will be sent out in the coming weeks to all 
households in Farmington.  The ceremony information will also be 

included in future Town communications including the Summer edition 
of the Town Newsletter, as well as the Summer edition of the Board of 

Education Newsletter. 
 

The Communications Subcommittee will continue to meet to plan the 
logistics of the ceremony.   

 
D. Other Business. 



Teachers and other parties have expressed interest in obtaining bricks 
from the existing high school once it has been demolished.  The 

subcommittee and O&G Industries will explore this possibility.   
 

E. Adjournment. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:54 P.M. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Devon Aldave 

Clerk of the Committee 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


